Mo

COPY.
Llod's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, b

CLOS 25th October 1923,
Dear 8irs,

With reference to your letter of the 25rd
instant respecting the Orlop Deck proposed to be fitted
in the S.8."VIKINGSTAR®, I am directed to inform you that
the quarter pillars may be fitted 4 to 5 frame s8paces apart
¢lear of the hatchways, and 5> to 6 frame spaces apart in
way of the hatchways, in conjunction with the intercostal
quarter girders as now proposed, provided the scantlings
be as amended on the fly-sketch forwarded with your
letter, which sketch is returned herewith.

The arrangements in question have been discussed
with ur. Thomson, representing the Owners, who has called
at this Office regarding the”«,

I a,m. Dear 8irs,

Yours faithful 1y,

Secretary
lessrs.A.Goodwin-Hamilton & Adamson,Ld.,
19, James Street,
LIVERPOOL. &
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